
TITLE VI NONDISCRIMINATION STATEMENT 

The Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority (VTA) is committed to compliance with Title 

VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. VTA operates its programs, activities, and services without 

regard to race, color, or national origin in accordance with Title VI. 

Any person who believes they or any specific class of persons have been subjected to 

discrimination on the basis of race, color, or national origin may, by themselves or by a 

representative, file a complaint with VTA. Complaints must be filed no later than 180 days of the 

alleged discrimination. Complaints may be submitted by telephone or in writing to VTA’s 

Accessibility, Civil Rights & Engagement (ACRE), or by contacting VTA’s Customer Service. 

VTA ensures fair distribution of services and benefits to all individuals, regardless of race, color, 

or national origin, and promotes meaningful participation in the transportation planning process. 

VTA Customer Service: 

(408) 321-2300

(408) 321-2330 TTY

Customer.Service@vta.org

Accessibility, Civil Rights & Engagement: 

Website: vta.org/about/title-vi 

Mailing Address: 3331 North First St, Building B-2, San Jose, CA 95134 

Carolyn M. Gonot 

General Manager/CEO 

Date: 3/16/2025

1 

mailto:Customer.Service@vta.org



